
  

 

 

 
  Friday 8th December 2017 

 

‘BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE’ 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 4 went to the Cathedral yesterday to attend an Advent 

Service. They were very well behaved and, once again, great 

ambassadors for Ursuline. A number of children from Year 4 

have made their Act of Reconciliation this week. Well done to 

you, boys and girls. 

As you are aware we welcomed Fr. Dave Melly, Meg Buckley and 

Dave Williams to our school on Tuesday for our RE inspection. 

They were complimentary about our children and school.  A 

report will follow shortly and will be published on our website.  

Year 5 have completed their Bikeability Course. Well done to you 

all. 

The PTFA wish to thank all those who supported the Christmas 

Market last week. They made £3,100. However, due to match 

funding through Pauline Lynch at Barclays Bank, the grand total 

is £6,100. A huge “Thank-you” to all concerned. The PTFA raffle 

was drawn in assembly today. A full list of prizes and prize-

winners will be published in the coming days. 

 

 

Dear Children,  

We`ve had a very busy week in school. Our RE inspectors loved 

meeting with you and chatting to some of you. They enjoyed 

looking at your books too. Let`s keep up the good work! 

Some children have been telling me about good books they have 

read. I love to hear about the different kinds of stories you like 

and the facts you learn in your reading. 

I have another Maths puzzle this week…and I`m even going to 

tell you the answer! What you have to do is work out how I know. 

Here we go… Think of a number, double it, add 10, now halve it, 

finally take away the number you first thought of…your answer is 

5! 

Enjoy your weekend. Remember to think about ways we prepare 

for Jesus` special day. 

 

 

 

Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

 

Tuesday 12th December 

 RR Nativity 

Performance 

2:00pm 

 

Wednesday 13th December 

 Breakfast with 

Santa 

 RU Nativity 

Performance 

2:00pm 

 

Thursday 14th December 

 Breakfast with 

Santa 

 Choir Performance 

 

Friday 15th December 

 Year 1 Production 

2:00pm 

 

Wednesday 20th December 

 Break up 2:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further dates/school 



  

REMINDERS 

 Please do not bring dogs onto the playground at any time. We thank you for your 

co-operation in this matter. 

 Thank-you for keeping the youngsters off the playground equipment at the end 

of the day. It really can be tricky to stay safe, as the children are coming out of 

school, if other children are in that area.  

 Parents and carers have no entitlement to take holidays during term time.  I can 

only approve these in exceptional circumstances.  Applications should include a 

written description of the circumstances.  Being taken out of school at any 

time is an obstacle to children making progress and should be avoided. 

 Please do not park on or stop at the yellow zig-zags during the times stated on 

the road side sign.  It is both dangerous and irresponsible.    

 Remember to use the voluntary one way system in the mornings and at the end 

of the day.  

 You can follow us on Twitter @ursulineprimary do not bring dogs onto the 

playground 

                          

 

Our new App is available from the bottom of our Home Page 

(www.ursulineprimary.co.uk). Follow the links to your own App store. 

 

 

Thank you, as ever, for your continued support. 

 

 

Chris Chai 

Acting Head Teacher 

http://www.ursulineprimary.co.uk/

